CAMP ANNOUCEMENT 02-05-2019
By PCC Olin Newby, Board Chairman

It is a pleasure for me to announce that Ron Worley has
been hired to be the Program Director for the Camp
Starting February 1,2019. Ron completed his master’s
degree in Blind Rehabilitation in 1993. He accepted his
first job with the Department of Vocational Rehabilitation
Services in Mobile, Alabama. In 1996, He started 22
years of his career working for the Veteran’s
Administration in Augusta, Georgia. In those 24 years He
has developed Peer support groups, various sports teams
for blinded athletes, created non-profit organizations for
blind consumers, served on national committees that had
addressed specific needs of the visually impaired
population and currently serves as Secretary to the
Augusta branch of the Georgia Counsel of the Blind civic
organization .Ron will be in charge of the camping
program beginning February 1.



In addition to this announcement, Mike Williams will
retain his former job title “Buildings and Grounds” now
named Facilities Director for the camp. The board has
dropped the name camp director and acting camp director
to the name of Executive Director.

Since the camp does not have an Executive Director at
this time the board has agreed on the following. Mike will
act as the Acting Executive Director. The Program
Director, and Office Manager will report to acting
Executive Director Mike Williams who reports to the
Chairman of the Board and the Program Director has a
dotted line reporting relationship to the Chairman of the
Board. (This explanation is for clarification of
responsibilities)

PCC Olin Newby , Chairman of the Board



